
Great Cressingham
Victorian School

A Heritage opportunity to visit Norfolk’s hidden gem 

September 20th and 21st  12.00 - 4.00

Rewind childhood with a visit to headmistress Sally North’s 
astonishing and unique victorian school.    She invites visitors 
to take part in a lesson, play with hoops and tops in the meadow 
and see the natural history exhibits and scientific equipment in 
her school museum of childhood

The Street
Great Cressingham

IP25 6NL

north@victorianschool.com
Visit www.victorianschool.com
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